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Tēnā koe  
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your email of 21 July 2023 requesting the following information: 
 
1. Can we have a copy of the agreement made between Council and the 

developer please with regard to the Reservoir works and the position of the 
structure on the section. 

Please find attached a copy of the Memorandum of Agreement (MoA) with Westleigh 
Developments Limited as requested, together with a copy of the Compensation 
Certificate under section 19 of the Public Works Act 1981 registered against the record 
of title. 
 
The MoA is also available on our website via this link: Ōtaki Reservoir - Kāpiti Coast 
District Council (kapiticoast.govt.nz), the Compensation certificate can also be 
accessed in the public domain via LINZ for a fee. 
  
Ngā mihi  
 
 
 
 
Darren Edwards 
Chief Executive 
Te Tumuaki     
 
 














































